Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Medical Quality Assurance
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Florida Department of Health, Division of Medical Quality Assurance announces the cancellation of the following meeting Noticed in Vol. 33, No. 12, of the March 23, 2007 publication of the F.A.W. Meeting: Annual Healthcare Association Long-range Planning Meeting. This meeting will be rescheduled in the future.
DATE: Wednesday, May 16, 2007

For additional information, please contact Charlene Willoughby, Manager, Strategic Planning Services Unit, Medical Quality Assurance at (850)245-4224.
